NATIONAL AERONAUTICS AND SPACE COUNCIL
WASHINGTON 20502

September 26, 1967

Dear Professor Logsdon:

I have your letter of September 25 in which you ask to quote from a memorandum by Dr. von Braun and a memorandum by General Schriever. In a sense, this is the same question you asked me during our interview, i.e. whether you could quote from President Kennedy's memorandum to Vice President Johnson. The answer to that question was in the negative as I explained regarding the submission of those materials to the archives.

Consequently, I would not favor your quoting either of ie memoranda since this would be recording the content of the President's communication. It would seem that your alternative, therefore, is to paraphrase what was said by Dr. von Braun and, if permission is obtained, what was said by General Schriever. I do not suggest, however, that you paraphrase the questions asked.

Sincerely,

E. C. Welsh

Professor John M. Logsdon
Institute of International Law and Relations
The Catholic University of America
Box 243
Washington, D. C. 20017

bcc: Dr. von Braun

